
Centennial Bass Club  
December 1, 2020 Minutes 
 
Called to order by Bill Wilson 
18 members present 
 
Treasurers Report 
 
Conservation – Bill Wilson 
Discussion on Mossback Habitat Project 
First payment from State – 10,000.00 
Waiting on 5,000.00 
Possible spring project 2021 
 
Youth Director – Frank Villa 
NTR 
 
Team Tournament – Brian Reinert 
Finished out last Tourney at Horsetooth 
Kirk working on 2021 Schedule 
NATIONAL TEAM – Ben Lind, Mike Hubbard 
Entry paid for them by Nate Caldwell. 
$10 from every team entry 2020 goes to the team, left over goes to travel. 
 
FMO Report- Shane McCoy, Perry Flot 
Dates Set, Permit good, August 20-22, 2021 
We will be looking for assistance for the 2021 event 
 
PNL for FMO – Nate Caldwell  
Fundraiser for the year 8,000.00 in FMO account 
Transferred from FMO to General 
 
CBN – Ray Archer, Nate Caldwell 
State qualifier – 2 for 1 in 2021 
Grand Lake of the Cherokees 
March 22-23, 2021 
Hudson Lake 
March 24-25, 2021 
Western Divisional 
Lake Havasu 
Early 2021 
-ALL INDIVIDUAL- 
 
Tournament Schedule – Kirk Albrecht 
Boyd Lake dates Finalized 
No Permits for Flaming Gorge 
Limited number of people for South Dakota 
Horsetooth water should be up in April 



Permit Applications are pending for Horsetooth 
Pueblo dates are good. 
There were questions about Having tourney at John Martin 
Permit applications pending for all Nebraska Lakes 
AOY – Ray Archer 
Bassmaster of the Year – Monty Allen 
Rookie of the year – Casey Verbeck 
 
2021 Officers 
President – Donny Steckline 
Vice President - Chris Hamilton 
Secretary – Josh Villa 
Treasurer – Nate Caldwell 
Youth Director – Frank Villa 
Activities Dir – Ray Archer 
Conservation Dir – Bill Wilson 
CFO – Perry Flot 
Individual TD will be announced in January vote to Josh by email  
Marshall Allen or Matt Carlson 
Webmaster - Casey Verbeck, Frank Villa 
 
Meeting adjouned 
 
 
 


